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Dear Parent/Carer 

In order to continue to provide your child with a broad and balanced curriculum throughout 
Years 7, 8 and 9, students will continue to study their chosen Performing Arts subject 
throughout Year 9. 

Therefore, students that opted to study Music as their option in Year 8 will continue to study 
two lessons of music throughout Year 9. Students that opted to study Dance in Year 8, will 
continue to study Music and Dance throughout Year 9; and students that opted to study 
Drama in Year 8 will continue to study Music and Drama throughout Year 9.   

This enables the Performing Arts Faculty to nurture the talents of our students and enable us 
to fully prepare students to study a Performing Arts subject at GCSE, should they wish to.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me at the academy. 

Yours faithfully 

M York 

Mr M York  
Faculty Leader Performing Arts 
 

 

 


